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Comfort Food 

Wednesdays 
 

December 2nd 

QCC Signature Lamb 

Shanks 
 

December 9th 

Stuffed Peppers 
 

December 16th  

Beef Stew  
in Bread Boule 

 

December 23rd 

Spaghetti & Meatballs 
 

December 30th  

Ham Steak 
Black Eyed Peas, Collard Greens 

& Cornbread 

 

January 20th 

QCC Signature Lamb 

Shanks 
 

January 27th  

Open-Face Beef Brisket 

Sandwich 

 
Family Carryout available from 11:00 am – 12:30 

Sunday December 20th 

Drive UP & Carryout Menu and Drive Up Santa 

(If mitigation measures Change, we will move indoors) 

11:00 – 12:30 pm 

Santa Live with his elf at 11:00 - 12:30pm! 

Bring your List to give to Santa in Person!! 

Face Painting and Balloons! To Be Determined 

Reservations required 223-3452 if indoors 

Menu Selections by December 18th if Drive Up ONLY 
I will communicate with you all as details develop closer to the date 

 

Family Santa Brunch 
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Trivia Night 

General Questions 

Friday night December 4th 

Facebook Live 

6:30pm - 7:30 pm 

Club Closed 

January 1st – January 

18th, 2021 

Regular Business opens 

January 19th, 2021 
 

2020 New Year’s Eve 

December 31st  

Lunch service 11am – 2pm 

See inside for Dine & Dash 

information 



 

From the Manager: 
 

That time of year where family and friends are 

together again and spending time just being in 

each other’s presence safely. I pray that you 

all remain safe for you personally and your 

family during this pandemic that we have been 

navigating together for months. 

 

This time of year, always sparks that calling to 

give a little more, serve a little longer and to 

sacrifice a little deeper. This Christmas season 

will still feature great events at your club  

based on current IDPH mitigation guidelines. We start off with our pro shop 

open house event scheduled on December 3rd and your chance for prizes 

and a start (or finish) to your Christmas shopping list. Gideon and his staff 

will be waiting to see you all to wish you personally a very Merry 

Christmas. Check out the Live Trivia Night on Friday December 4th starting 

at 6:30 pm via Facebook Live for great prizes and fun and Santa will be in 

town just for you on Sunday December 20th. Plans for this Event are still 

depending on the state of Illinois and our Governor but one way or the other, 

Santa will be here, and we will offer a great menu in house or Carryout as 

well. 

 

I will communicate with you as the date approaches and more is known, so 

plan on getting those lists ready, hand into Amy or drop off in person on the 

20th to the man himself! The club will be closed for Christmas Eve and Day 

for your staff to enjoy their family traditions. And finally, our year end 

Dine, and Dash New Year’s Eve Event and Kids Clubhouse is scheduled for 

Thursday December 31st. 

This event will also be determined on our current 

mitigation measures and will be communicated closer 

to the end of the year as to the details and services that 

will be allowed at that time. 

 

The staff and I at QCC wish you all a very Merry 

Christmas and Happy New Year! Make sure you stop 

out for our live performances each week and enjoy the 

Christmas season with a live celebration of the best 

holiday ever! 

 

Thank you all for your incredible support in 2020 and 

look forward to an even better, safer and COVID free 

2021!! 

 

See you all at the club soon 

Be safe and God Bless! 

Respectfully, 

 

Matthew Mulherin 
Proverbs 9:10 * John 15:16 

2 Timothy 1:9 * Ephesians 1:11 

Quincy Country Club 
“Home of the QU Hawks Golf Teams” 

Manager 

2410 State Street 

Quincy, Illinois 62301 

qccgm@adams.net 

Club 217 223-3452 

Fax 217 223-5637 
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Quincy Country Club 

2020 Private and Company Christmas parties 

Last Chance Christmas Party Reminder. If you 

have not yet confirmed your company Christmas 

party at the club, do so soon! Space and rooms are 

limited in November and December! Call 

Matthew Today directly at 223-3452! 

The Plaza Hours of Operation 
Regular Lunch & Dinner Menus available during posted hours 

Monday 

6:00pm – Close 
 

Tuesday – Friday 

11:00am – 2:00pm 

5:00pm – Close 
 

Saturday & Sunday 

11:00am – 2:00pm 

5:00pm - Close 

 
 

Monday Night Football  
Monday Nights 

 

Plaza opens at 6:00 P.M. 

Will remain open until end of 1st quarter unless 

members are present. No food service available 

but order in will be allowed 

Best place to be on Monday Nights 

 

* Please remember to take your clubs before January 1st if you will need 

them during the shut-down. 

* Please be sure to call at least 3 days in advance for reservations to all 

special functions such as Comfort Food, Brunch, and all seasonal events. 

*Dining Agreement with Spring Lake Country Club. During our 

shutdown feel free to use the SLCC facility for dining. You will be able 

to charge to your QCC account, however, it will not count against your 

food and beverage minimum at QCC. Likewise, SLCC members will be 

allowed to use QCC during their shutdown. Operations will reopen on 

January 19th, 2021 



 

 

  

FROM ME TO YOU 
 

I want to take this opportunity to wish you all a very happy and joyous Christmas! What a day to 

celebrate after the gift that we have received! 

 

This year has been very difficult for many and my prayers are always for each and every one of you 

and your families to be safe through this very challenging time. I am thankful for all that Christ has 

given me and my family and I truly feel blessed to be in the light of Jesus who loved us beyond our 

own imagination! I am also blessed to be able to serve 

such an incredible membership here at QCC. You all have shown so much support over these 19 years 

and I cannot tell you enough how grateful we are to serve Quincy Country Club. 

 

Each day I reflect on the incredible experiences we have had since arriving in Quincy so many years 

ago. My wife and I are blessed to have a new son in law from our Daughter Sydnee and a soon to be 

son in law from my other daughter Schay. Our twin boys, Sammy and Sawyer make us proud each 

day and are such a joy to be around! I have been personally blessed to have a wife who supports and 

cares for me and I wonder sometimes as to why I have been this blessed and realized that I can only 

direct that credit upward. 

 

The bible says that God so loved the world that he gave his only son that we may have eternal life. 

(John 3:16) What a Christmas Gift!! Better than any gift that can be produced, purchased or even 

received from closest family! He also says that whatever you do to the least of these, you have done 

unto to me (Matthew 25:40) This is our chance to show the love that 

has been freely given to us to those in our path not only during this time but from this day forward. 

 

I hope you all travel safe, love one another and realize what blessings we have. So, from my family to 

yours and from me to you, 

 

Isaiah 9:6 

For to us a child is born, to us a son is given, and the government will be on his shoulders. And he will 

be called Wonderful Counselor, Mighty God, Everlasting Father Prince of Peace. 

 

God Bless to you and yours always!! 

 

The Mulherin’ s 

Matthew, Bridgette, Sydnee & Thomas, Schay & Andrew, Sammy & Sawyer! 
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Employee Christmas Fund 
 

Dear Fellow Members, 

 

With the Christmas season quickly approaching, the Board of Directors would appreciate your 

generous support of the QCC Employee Christmas Fund to which members may once again express 

their appreciation for the continuous efforts put forth by the employees. 

 

We have many employees who are hard at work supporting their families or attending school.  The 

Employee Christmas Fund will help make Christmas more pleasant for the families of our 

employees.  The membership was very generous over the past several years and this was greatly 

appreciated. 

 

New members often ask for guidance in trying to determine an appropriate contribution.  In the past, 

the amounts received ranged from $100 to $200 or more, depending upon usage of the Club. 

 

Please indicate on the form being sent to you the amount you wish to give to this year’s Employee 

Christmas Fund and return this prior to December 21st. Any funds given after this date will be equally 

distributed after the Holiday. 

 

Once again, we greatly appreciate your support. 

 

Merry Christmas & God Bless 

Board of Directors 
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From the Pro Shop 
 

The Holiday season is here and that means that 

Old Man Winter is coming as well.  We are 

here to help you out this Holiday Season with 

your shopping needs.  Whether you are looking 

for equipment, logo apparel or just an idea we 

can help.  We have a great selection as we head 

into the Pro Shop Christmas Sale (December 

3rd from 3-7 PM) and Christmas.  

Here are a few gift ideas: 

• A new golf bag 

• Golf balls and gloves 

• Pullovers and jackets 

• Logo shirts 

• Plenty of Women’s clothes to pick from 

• Sale on in stock ECCO golf shoes only 

• Stocking stuffer hats and stocking hats 

• Putters, wedges and hybrids 

• Gift Certificates for lessons in 2021 

• The ideas are always different when it comes to specific individuals. 

  

A few things to remember as we head into winter. 

• Check with the Pro Shop for course conditions before heading out 

• If you are traveling think about shipping your clubs versus lugging them through the airport 

• We will be in town for the first two weeks of January so if the weather is good and course is open, we will be here 

• Use the QU fitness facility to get in golf shape for the spring 

o Strength, stretching, and cardio are keys for a good start to the golf season 

  

We have continued to break golf rounds records monthly and we can’t thank you enough.  Your support of your Club is terrific, 

and we are looking forward to a great Holiday.  We all know 2020 has been a challenge but we thank you for your patience and 

support.  Through the Holidays please let us know if you need any help with anything.  We are here for you and we look forward 

to the 2021 golf season. 

  

Happy Holidays and please come visit the Pro Shop so your PGA Professional Elves can help you out. 

  

Gideon, Jon and Emily 
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February 2021 Events to Remember 
 

Super Bowl 

February 7th  
 

Valentines Sweetheart Dinner 

February 13th  
Great selected coursed menu and a great time to show  

your spouse how much the mean to you! 

Call early for reservations 

Reservations are Required 

223-3452 
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New Year’s Eve Dine & Dash Celebration 
Depending on COVID Mitigation Measures and IDPH allowed services 

I will update you all as the date approaches 

This year’s event will continue with only one seating starting at 6:00 with great appetizers and a 

gourmet sit down dinner 

Served at 7:00 pm. 

The kids will have a great time at the Kids Clubhouse starting at 6:00pm until 9pm TBD 

The Terrace bar will remain open for beverages throughout the night for your enjoyment. TBD 

Advanced Reservations required for Dinner and Kids Clubhouse please 223-3452 

Dinner will begin promptly at 7:00 pm 

Kids Clubhouse 

TBD 

6-9pm 

Celebrate with the kids and allow them to have a little fun before heading home! 

Must be 4 years or older. 

Each child $10.00 (movies, video games, balloons, face paint and more!!) 
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